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County Right-to-Work Laws In Kentucky Already
Yielding Increased Job Growth
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As previously reported on this blog, several counties in Kentucky recently
passed their own Right-to-Work laws that prohibit companies and unions
within their borders from requiring union dues as a condition of employment.
In just a few short months, one of those counties, who previously was losing
out on opportunities to attract more jobs, already seems to be seeing benefits
from its new law in the form of job creation. As the article below describes,
since the passage of the law, the county already has been selected by three
different companies as a location for new operations. A full version of the
article can be found here. Legal challenges are underway, so it remains to be
seen whether counties versus just states can enact Right-to-Work laws.
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